
 

 
 
 
 
September 16, 2019  

 
 
Dear York Memorial Parents, Guardians, Community Members, and Alumni: 
 
I would like to bring to your attention an update regarding York Memorial CI from Carlene 
Jackson, Associate Director, Business Operations and Service Excellence and Steve Shaw, 
Executive Officer, Facilities and Planning. 
 
A staff report will be discussed at the Finance, Budget and Enrolment Committee 
Meeting on 17 September, 2019 at 4:30 p.m. in Committee Room A, 5050 Yonge Street. You 
can read the report at the following link: 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xglI5yr1gsaIsvbodk1FrM4rsQqovXaK/view?ts=5ce80d85  
 

I invite you to attend and I look forward to sharing further updates with you. 
 
Regards, 
 
  
 
 
 
Chris Tonks 
Trustee, York South-Weston
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